
May 2022
Subject: Federal emergency relief funds for you

[Name],

I hope you are enjoying these early days of summer and are starting to settle into a productive
routine. I am writing today to notify you of some financial relief you are eligible to receive.

The summer months can create unique challenges with food insecurity in the absence of a meal
plan on campus. That’s why the College has made the decision to distribute its remaining
federal American Rescue Plan (ARP) funds to address food insecurity.

Because you are residing in campus housing this summer or are enrolled in a campus-based
summer research or internship program, you are receiving a one-time payment of federal ARP
funds in the amount of $348.24.
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